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Wpor, 142 1997

P.0. Box 4868
Cleveland Park Station
Washington, D.C.

¥r. I.M, Levitt
Fele Planetarium
FPranklin Institute
Philadelphia 3, Pa.

Dear Mr. Levitt:

Thank you for your letter of October 31 which recently
arrived here.

A few months ago I joined the staff of the National Bureau
of Standards to undertake an enlarged program on astronomical
radio,

Enclosed are some photographs with markings which I believe
are self explanstory. I hope these are what you wish, When
your article is published I would appreciate receiving a few

reprints,
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